Amber Noworatzky

From: Greg Minikel

Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2023 11:38 AM

To: Michael Cummings

Cc: Nick Reimer; Amber Noworatzky; Matt Smits; Dan Koski
Subject: RE: Request for Stop Sign at Division St. and S. 9th St.
Thank You.

From: Michael Cummings <mcummings@manitowoc.org>

Sent: Tuesday, August 29,2023 11:31 AM

To: Greg Minikel <gminikel@manitowoc.org>

Cc: Nick Reimer <nreimer@manitowoc.org>; Amber Noworatzky <a noworatzky@manitowoc.org>; Matt Smits
<msmits@manitowoc.org>; Dan Koski <dkoski@manitowoc.org>

Subject: Re: Request for Stop Sign at Division St. and S. 9th St.

Yes. Add it to the agenda.
Mike

On Aug 29, 2023 11:20 AM, Greg Minikel <gminikel@manitowoc.org> wrote:
Ald. Cummings,

Are you O.K. with Amber adding an agenda item for the September Public Safety Committee Meeting to install a Stop
Sign at Division St. and S. 9*" St.

Since, the construction was completed on Division St., we installed a temporary stop sign at this intersection, but | see
that there is no existing ordinance for this stop sign.

We feel that it would be best to install a stop sign here at this T intersection just like we have at S. 9" and Grand Ave.
and S, 21* and Grand Ave. and probably several more.

All traffic traveling eastbound on Division St. shall stop before entering South 9" St. would be the required ordinance
language.



